
 

 

     

 

 

 
We are still looking for sponsors!  Please contact Deputy Chief Bassett for information 

248-796-5307 or bbassett@cityofsouthfield.com 

 

$100 Silver 

Admission is free! 

  Food and refreshments will be 
on hand for purchase  

 

 

 

All proceeds will go to the 

Friends of the Southfield 

Police, a 501c3 charity 

benefiting fallen and injured 

officers 

 


